
 
 
   
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,  
 
Congratulations to all those who are qualified to enter the new class in the Session 
2020 - 21. 
 
At this time of global pandemic, first of all, I wish to assure you of our prayerful 
remembrance of each of you for your safety and security. Let us continue to ask God 
to sweep away the deadly Coronavirus from the face of the earth. 
 
Our Honourable Leaders and expert personalities have given us expert guide 
lines to deal with present tragic condition of our country.  
 
Dear parents / guardians, though books for new classes for your ward/ wards is not 
with them, teachers have prepared guidelines to follow. Do spend time with your 
ward to deal with topics through prescribed guidelines for every week from the day 
we upload the class wise guidelines for each class. You can access the same on 
school website. All tasks will be marked / recorded to reflect on the report card. Your 
attention is very important at this trying time.  
 
My dear students, this is a time to make our days productive with various activities, 
including our class work at home. You are now in charge of your home - classroom 
with no teacher to get after you. Instead, they have prepared lessons for you to keep 
you up - to - date for every week till you finally come to school. Though you do not 
have your text books with you, they have given you guidelines to follow. Devote 1 
hour for each subject at your pace and you will be fine.  From last year's result you 
may have realised the importance of subject enrichment activities. So, do spend time 
as this will be your subject enrichment activity. 
 
You may visit other helpful educational sites besides what teachers have suggested. 
I would suggest that first the prescribed sites must be visited and later you may visit 
the Extramarks learning app that we use in school. We will be sharing the details you 
can use for your studies. Extra sites will improve your exercises, answers.  
 
We have already uploaded the spelling list for each class. Students are expected to 
learn the words with their meanings. They will have to find meanings in dictionary. 
 
 
So, wish you all the best, dear parents/ guardians and students. Enrich yourselves 
with self managed classes and interesting creative activities while quarantined at 
home.  
Write poems, paragraphs, dialogues, plays about your experiences of this time in 
history.  
 
God bless all of you, protect us from COVID - 19.  Stay Home, Stay Safe!  
 
Regards,  
Sister Manjushree 
Principal  
NDA, NTPC, Barh. 


